
 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE    
August 21, 2025   
 
Contact: Nancy Volmer, SLC  International Airport    
(801) 209-5774 
          

SLC International Airport Seeks Public Input on Draft Environmental Assessment  
Public Meeting Planned for August 27 

 
What: The Salt Lake City Department of Airports (SLCDA), in cooperation with the 

Federal Aviation Administration, is seeking public comments on a draft 
Environmental Assessment to evaluate Southern Infrastructure Improvements, 
which include the proposed relocation of the surplus canal along with other 
enhancements on the south end of the airfield. The proposed improvements aim to 
accommodate future airport growth and include conceptual designs, 
environmental impacts and mitigation measures. Comments will be accepted at an 
Open House as well as online.  

 
When: Wednesday, August 27, 2025, 5:00 to 7:00 p.m.  
 
Program: Open House Format: Attendees will have an opportunity to learn about the project 

and review the Environmental Assessment draft. Exhibits showing the proposed 
improvements, conceptual design, environmental impacts and proposed 
mitigation plans will be displayed in the meeting space.  

 
Who: Project team members from the Salt Lake City Department of Airports.  
  
Where:  Airport Operations Center (AOC) Hangar Conference Room, 220 North 3700 

West. Parking is available in the lot directly south of the AOC building. 
 
Comments: Written comments will be accepted at the meeting or online through Sept. 18, 

2025. For more information and to provide comments, click on Surplus Cana 
Relocation Design Project at:  
www.slcairport.com/about-the-airport/airfield-projects 
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http://www.slcairport.com/about-the-airport/airfield-projects

